From: Sugg, Sally - HCH, Principal 
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 3:28 PM
To: Vincent, Keith - HCH, Band Director
Cc: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent; Fernandez, Sheryl - HCH, School Secretary II
Subject: RE: Overnight Request


Sally Sugg
Principal
Henderson County High School
2424 Zion Rd.
Henderson, KY 42420
sally.sugg@henderson.kyschools.us
Phone: (270) 831-8800
Fax: (270) 831-8888 

"You are the seed that determines the harvest around you."


From: Vincent, Keith - HCH, Band Director 
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 10:36 AM
To: Sugg, Sally - HCH, Principal
Subject: Overnight Request

Mrs. Sugg,

                On Saturday, March 9 our winter guard will be performing in competition in Lexington, Ky at 9:30 EST.  To keep from having to leave at such an early hour we are requesting an overnight stay in Lexington on Friday evening March 8.   This will involve 15 students (girls)  Students will pay for their own rooms.  There will be an adult chaperone in each room.  We have a certified teacher from NMS going with us and the coach Liz Gogel will be supervising as well.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.


Sincerely,

Keith Vincent
Director of Bands
Henderson County High School.

